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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:            Colin Donnelly, Assistant City Manager
Through: Robert Baldwin, City Manager

From:
    Kristen L. Jones, Director of Parks and Recreation
  
Date:
    March 7, 2012

Subject:     Precious Paws project

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Resolution #2011-148 addressed the transfer of the remaining capital project funds from the P.J. Meli Fence project to the Precious Paws Dog Park Project. The resolution did not reflect the addition of 2 shade shelters at a cost of $20,000.000.
However the memo to the City Manager on November 16, 2011 requesting permission to merge these two capital projects did address the two shade shelters. Therefore we have a memo stating funding will include shelters, but a resolution not reflecting the addition of shelters.
After checking with City Clerk’s office, the contract was signed for $102,148.90 as reflected in the resolution, not $130,348.00 at the February 3rd, project pre- construction, a request for a change order was presented and signed by both Michael Conner from CGA and myself for the shelters which everyone at the meeting was aware that they were approved at the Commission meeting on December 13th, 2011.
An amendment to the contract is in progress, along with a new resolution to reflect the total cost of the project.  The project will be completed on or before April 21st, 2012.

Thank you,

Kristen L. Jones, Director of Parks and Recreation
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